
 

For Immediate Release: November 5, 2020 
 
Alaska State Parks seeks bids for Kenai-area boat launch contracts 
 
(Anchorage, AK) – Alaska State Parks is seeking bids for contracts to provide 
commercial boat launch and retrieval services at the Deep Creek and Anchor River 
state recreation areas on the Kenai Peninsula. 
 
The tractor boat launching service provides Alaskan residents and visitors with 
summertime access to Cook Inlet fisheries by using large tractors or other heavy 
equipment to launch trailer-transported boats on the beach at these popular state 
recreation sites. 
 
The successful applicants will be awarded five-year competitive park use permits, with 
the option to extend an additional five years. Applications must be received at the Kenai 
office of Alaska State Parks no later than Monday, Dec. 14, 2020, at 4 p.m. 
 
Complete bidding and contract information for the Anchor River contract is available at: 
http://dnr.alaska.gov/parks/misc/newsrelease/2020/rfb_110220anchorriverbl.pdf 
 
Complete bidding and contract information for the Deep Creek contract is available at:: 
http://dnr.alaska.gov/parks/misc/newsrelease/2020/rfb_110220deepcreekbl.pdf 
 
For continued updates, go to: www.alaskastateparks.org 
 
CONTACT:  Jack Blackwell, (907) 262-5581, or Jack.Blackwell@alaska.gov 
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STAY CONNECTED: 
DNR Newsroom: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm 
DNR on Social Media:  http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/social_media.htm 
DNR Public Information Center: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/pic/ 
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